September 11, 1956

Dr. Frank K. Edmonson Program Director for Astronomy National Science Foundation 1520 H St., N. W. Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Frank:

We are sending by express a parcel containing 100 copies of the Planning Document. Although this is not a classified document, we have been keeping track of the distribution from the AUI office. If you follow the same procedure it would be possible at any time to make a quick check of the whereabouts of the various copies.

Sincerely,

RME

Richard M. Emberson Assistant to the President

RME:1c

cc: C.F. Dunbar

D.S. Heeschen